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Pittsburgh’s Renaissance & Baroque launches new website 
 
PITTTSBURGH – Pittsburgh’s Renaissance & Baroque is pleased to announce the launch 
of its newly redesigned website, www.rbsp.org. 
 
The website launches with two goals in mind – to enhance the quality and availability of 
information about the field of early music and to make all interactions between R&B 
staff, presented ensembles, donors and audience members easier and more efficient. 
The new site offers quick and easy access to essential R&B information, ticket sales and 
donation platforms. 
 
The website is split into multiple sections, including a thorough Learn and Connect 
section with program notes, music history, and tools to discover more about R&B and 
the music they present. Information will also be available in an online archive of 
program notes and press releases.  
 
Designed to be easily accessible for people of all ages and abilities, the text size is 
customizable and readable by a screen reader. Thorough information about the venues, 
their physical accessibility, and any other possible accommodations are also available.  
 
The website has been funded by several generous gifts by supporters of R&B.  
 
Renaissance and Baroque of Pittsburgh has been the city’s leading presenter of early 
music performances for the past 46 years. Its mission is to further the education of the 
community by fostering the understanding and appreciation of the music, arts and 
culture of the Renaissance and Baroque, and to present historically informed 
performances of music from the Medieval through the Early Classical periods. 
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